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Dear Potential Sponsor: 

 

The Warrior Run Junior High and Varsity Cheerleading Squad is hosting their Second Annual “Frozen Fun at 

Warrior Run” Cheerleading Competition on January 31, 2016.  We are asking you, local businesses and 

personal sponsors, to help us out to help offset the costs of the competition.  We are looking for any form of 

monetary donations to help fund the overall account of the Warrior Run Junior High and Varsity Cheerleaders.  

If you feel that you would like to donate an item to be raffled off instead of a monetary donation, that donation 

will equal the amount of the said item in monetary form.  Any contributions made are tax deductible, and a copy 

of our tax I.D. number will be given upon receipt of your donation. 

 

As you may know, the Warrior Run Cheerleaders perform at all school events including football, boys’ 

basketball, and various other sporting events.  They also participate in school events and assemblies, and are 

held to high academic standards as a team.  This year the team has a renewed focus with a new coaching staff 

and looks forward to an even more successful 2015-2016 season! 

 

We have three levels of sponsors:  

 

SILVER SPONSOR - $10-$25 

 A personal Thank-You from our team. 

 Your Business/Name in the program 
  

GOLD SPONSOR - $25-$99 

 A personal Thank-You from our team. 

 Your Business/Name ad in the program 
 

DIAMOND SPONSOR - $100+ 

 A personal Thank-You from our team. 

 Your Business/Name ad in the program 

 Your personalized business name printed on our Frozen Fun at Warrior Run T-

Shirts. 
 

Please consider donating to the Warrior Run Cheerleaders.   

 

Sincerely,  

Warrior Run High School and Junior High Cheerleaders 



 

 

All checks need to be made out to Warrior Run Cheer Parent Association.  Please keep this letter for 

your records. 

 

If needed, you are able to mail your check, business info, and/or business card to:  

 

Clarissa Paige 

Attn: Sponsors 

21 E Brimmer Ave 

Watsontown, PA 17777 

 

Deadline for Sponsors to be added to the back of the event T-shirt’s is December 18, 2015. 

You can donate after, however, your information will not be included on the back of the event T-Shirt. 

  

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact Clarissa Paige, at 570-492-9442 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please cut bottom portion, fill out form and attach a business card or copy of company logo to help us 

design our t-shirts. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Business name to appear in program or on tee shirt:         

 _________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact:                

Address:                

Phone Number:               

Website Link:                

Donation Amount:               

Cheerleader’s Name:               

 

 


